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Wednesday 4th July 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

On Wednesday 11th July 2018, the children in Owls and Buzzards classes will be going on a 

local walk to learn about the key geographical and historical features of Frieth Village.  

 

Groups of pupils will have a 45 minute walk with Mrs Green and Miss Holt at different times 

during the morning. The remaining groups will be completing geographical work in school through 

a carousel of activities with Mrs Reid.   

 

Children will need to ensure that they bring sun hats, sun cream and water bottles into school. 

Please also send children to school wearing trousers or leggings as appropriate for the weather, 

and to avoid contact with prickly plants or stinging nettles.  

 

As parents have already given permission for local walks, we do not need a permission slip to be 

returned, however we would love to have some parent volunteers to support the teachers on the 

walks and the activities in school. If you are able to offer support, please complete and return 

the slip below to Miss Holt by Monday 9th July so that we can organise our groups.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Reid, Miss Holt & Mrs Green 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Local geography walk 

Wednesday 11th July 

Please circle the chosen option or fill in any relevant information below: 

 

I am able to volunteer my time for the morning of Wednesday 11th July 2018 to accompany the 

KS1 children on a local walk.  

 

Name:_____________________________ Name of child:_________________________ 

 

Signature: ________________________________ Date: _________________________ 

 

Frieth CEC School 

Frieth 

Henley-on-Thames 

Oxon     RG9 6PR 

01494 881554 
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